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Prof Dr Ibrahim M Maghraby
Faculty of Education

Mansoura University
Mansoura

Egypt

Ref. HonDL/inv

Dear Professor Maghraby

HONORARY DOCTORATE OF LETTERS -

I am delighted to inform you that your name has been put forward to receive — entirely

through merit — an Homnorary Doctorate of Letters from the Internaticnal Biographical

Centre of Cambridge, England.

Only a select few have been honoured with this prestigious Doctorate and it reflects an

ultimate recognition of your lifetime achievements.

Honorary Doctorates are awarded by leading institutions and are seen as a very significant
distinction that achieves utmost respect and admiration throughout the world. The IBC was
founded by my predecessor, Dr. Ernest Kay, in 1967 and as the institute approaches its forty-
seventh anniversary, I feel Professor Maghraby that the time is right to offer an Honorary
Doctorate to those who have achieved the most. Over those years the institute has housed the
biographical details of nearly two million individuals from across the globe who have
contributed significantly to their field of expertise, whether it be education, science,
engineering, business, health profession or another. Our record of biographical research is
now recognised as contributing greatly to learning and understanding amongst peoples and

nations and so, after forty-six years, I consider that the IBC is well qualified t¢ offer you an

Honorary Doctorate of Letters.

media of your choosing to announce your investiture as an Honorary Doctor of Letters.
. . " : . .

Photographs may be included if you so wish and, in addition, you will be entitled to show th

letters HonDL after your name in correspondence and announcemcnts so that your

colleagues, family and friends will know that you have been made an Honorary Doctor of

Letters.

I look forward to your early response.

Sincerely

Nicholas S Law
Director General
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Our 2012 World Forum will be held between 25 August and the 2 September at St
Catherine’s College, Oxford, England. There is also a 3 day tour scheduled prior to the
Forum to areas of local interest. If you are interested in attending please contact us

Sponsored & Administered by the International Biographical Centre, Cambridge, England
16® March 2012 B ¥ grap ge =ng

Prof Dr Tbrahim M Maghraby
Faculty of Education
Mansoura University
Mansoura

Egypt

Ref. TOPPR/inv
Dear Professor Maghraby

You are to be congratulated. As a noted and eminent professional you have now been considered and nominated
for recognition by the International Biographical Centre. Of the many thousands of biographies from a wide
variety of sources investigated by the research and editorial departments of the IBC, a select few are those of
individuals who, in our belief, have made a significant enough contribution in their field to engender influence on
a local, national or international basis. Ratification of your nomination Professor Maghraby by the Awards Board

is now complete and it is therefore my great honour to name you as a member of the IBC

TOP 100 PROFESSIONALS
2012

As holder of this distinction, you can be assured of your place in our history and be gratified that your work has
not only been noticed but recognised as outstanding. In any one year only one hundred of the world’s best
professionals, both famous and uncelebrated, from all disciplines will be able to populate this exclusive list. These
are people whose daily work makes a difference - not just those who populate the headlines. It is henceforth
decreed that you should be on this list for 2012 but as bearer of this honour you will be recorded in perpetuity in
the halls of the International Biographical Centre — I trust you will be proud to know your name is to take its
rightful place.

As a listee of the IBC TOP 100 PROFESSIONALS you are eligible for the commemorative items available - the
distinguished and limited TOP 100 PROFESSIONALS medal, designed by regalia-makers to the World’s
Monarchies and the distinguished illuminated certificate which is printed in full-colour on finest parchment,

laminated onto solid wood for instant hanging — I enclose details for your perusal.

I am very pleased to be able to bring you this news Professor Maghraby, and hope you feel proud of the influence
you have on your colleagues and friends. It is only left for me to offer my sincere congratulations. I look forward

to hearing from you.

Sincerely

Nicholas S. Law
Director General

All Correspondence to: International Biographical Centre, St Thomas’ Place

ELY, CB7 4GG, GREAT BRITAIN

Telephone: +44 (0) 1353 646600 Facsimile: +44 (0) 1353 646601

E-mail: info@jntbiogcentre.com

International Biographical Centre is an imprint of Melrose Press Ltd. Registered in England number 965274
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